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To 
Egyptian Handball Federation Interim Committee 
Prof. Mohamed Elamin, President
 
sent by email 
 
CC: Egyptian Olympic Committee 
 Ministry of Youth and Sports of Arab Republic of Egypt         

 
 

Basel, 19 September 2024 
 
Egyptian Handball Federation Interim Committee 
 
Dear President, 
Dear Friend,  
 
We acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letters dated 27 August 2024 as well as 15 
September 2024 regarding the Egyptian Handball Federation (EHF) Interim Committee 
in which you informed us about the resignations of Prof. Adel Ibrahim and Mr Karram 
Kordy from the EHF Interim Committee. 
 
We took note of the information provided in your letters and, further to your request, we 
reconfirm the resignations of Prof. Adel Ibrahim and Mr Karram Kordy from their position 
as members of the EHF Interim Committee. 
 
Consequently, the EHF Interim Committee shall be composed as follows: 
Prof. Mohamed Elamin  President 
Mr Amr Salah    Treasurer 
Mr Yasser Elramly  Member 
Dr Amr Eladl   Member 
Mr Said Abdel Ghani   Member 
 
We remain at your disposal for any further information you may need. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
INTERNATIONAL HANDBALL FEDERATION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Hassan Moustafa 
President 


